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CLF Online Learning Portal - https://learn.clf.uk/

Seneca Learning - https://senecalearning.com/en-GB/

To extend your learning further when you 
aren’t in school, follow these useful  links to 
the CLF blog and online learning platform 
Seneca. 

We have a member of our Welfare Team on 
site at all times, but you can still access 

support when you aren’t in school!

Both students and parents are able to call 
the Safeguarding Line directly on: 

07599915486
Between 8:30am and 4:30pm Mon-Fri.

WoW cards are 
still being given 

out in school – but 
are also being 

posted by subject 
teachers for work 
completed online!

Welcome to the third edition of our weekly newsletter for students accessing our
on site provision for Critical Worker, Vulnerable & SEND students.

New things have been happening on the academy site this week. We have been
able to link students on site with their peers, for the first official Term 3 - Year 7
Student Council meeting and some students have been selected to take part in
HWA trial of ‘Live Lessons’.

It’s only two weeks until Children’s Mental Health week and we would encourage
you to check out page 2 for useful links to free webinars and support for you and
your child.

Important Notices:
- Students will continue to wear normal Academy 

PE Kit, not non-uniform until further notice.
- Hoodies should not be worn to the Academy as 

they cannot be worn for PE.
- Students should bring their own corded 

headphones to school everyday where possible.
- The canteen is closed during break time and will 

only be serving baguettes during lunchtime.

#WeAreHanhamWoods

If you would like your child to see the School 
Nurse, we are able to organise student drop ins 
on site or over the phone.  Please email Heads of 
House for further details!

https://learn.clf.uk/
https://senecalearning.com/en-GB/
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Getting ready for Children’s Mental Health Week 1st – 7th

February 2021

https://sites.southglos.gov.uk/mind-you/webinar-series/

Please check out the Free Parent & Carer Support 
Webinars! Click/ Type in the link below or use a 
search engine to look for ‘Mind You Webinars’

There are a number of great webinars scheduled 
for the whole of February!

BOOK YOUR PLACE NOW!

It’s not too late to sign your child up to the fun 
online activities run by the Creative Youth 
Network – head over to their website and look at 
‘What’s On’ to support your child with a chance 
to make new friends, get creative and spend 
some time with qualified youth workers!

Please keep checking the Student Bulletin Board 
on SMHW for other opportunities!

https://sites.southglos.gov.uk/mind-you/webinar-series/

